
Hanging Chapel/The Hill - No Through Road Consultation 

HAVE YOUR SAY 

The Proposal - To make The Hill a no through road. 

How - Installation of bollards on either side of the Hanging Chapel. (Appendix 1) 

Why - ‘Protection’ The Hanging Chapel and Medieval Gateway is a Grade 1 

Listed Building and a Scheduled Monument under the Ancient Monuments and 

Archaeological Areas Act 1979. Throughout the years it has been damaged by lor-

ries with two incidents causing significant damage in the last two months. 

‘Safety’ The road is narrow and steep in places, which has resulted in parked 

cars being damaged by passing vehicles.  

Impact of the proposal - Traffic will no longer be able to pass under The Hang-

ing Chapel but will be able to use the A372. (Appendix 2) 

We understand that traffic restrictions affect different people in different 

ways and it is important for us to get as 

many opinions as possible to make the 

project a success.  
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Consultation— Feedback Form  

  

I understand the issues involved and:  

  

Support the installation of bollards  

   

Feel no changes should be made  

   

Do not have an opinion  

 

If you have any comments relevant to the proposals, or other ideas, please register 

them in the box below:  

Please provide your name and address (in capital letters) so that the general 

coverage of responses can be seen.  Please respond by 4 December 2017.   

Any personal information collected will be used for the sole use of this consul-

tation and will not be disclosed to third parties.  

  

Name:  

  

Organisation/Business (if applicable):  

  

Address:  

  

E-mail Address:  

 

Please return by 4 December 2017 to Langport Town Council, Town Hall, 

Bow Street, Langport TA10 9PR or Langport Information Centre, Bow Street, 

Langport TA10 9PR 

 

 


